
City of Walton  

Special Called Council Meeting 

July 19, at 7:00 p.m. 

Walton Senior Center 

44 N Main St. Walton, KY  41094 

 

Call to Order/Roll Call 

The common Council of the City of Walton, Kentucky met Monday July 19, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. with the 

following present: Mayor Gabe Brown, Council Member Bobby McDonald, Terri Courtney, Dan Martin 

and Matt Brown. Absent were Council Members Howard Stevens and Sherry Snowden. Also, Present 

was Administrative Assistant Gevana Hicks. Guest Present was City Operations Manager Roger 

Williams. 

 
Invocation/Pledge  

Mayor Gabe Brown gave the invocation and pledge. 
 

Approval of Agenda 

Council Member Bobby McDonald made a motion to approve the agenda. Council Member Matt Brown 

seconded the motion. Upon roll call the following council members voted “yes”: Bobby McDonald, Terri 

Courtney, Dan Martin and Matt Brown.  

 

ORDINANCE NO. 2021-06 SECOND READING AN ORDINANCE ADOPTING THE CITY OF 

WALTON, KENTUCKY ANNUAL BUDGET FOR THE FISCAL YEAR JULY 1, 2021 THROUGH 

JUNE 30, 2022 BY ESTIMATING REVENUES AND RESOURCES AND APPROPRIATING 

FUNDS FOR THE OPERATION OF CITY GOVERNMENT. Council Member Matt Brown made a 

motion to approve the Ordinance with the amendment to change the transportation grant amount from 

$150,000 to $228,000. Council Member Bobby McDonald seconded the motion. The following council 

members voted “yes”: Bobby McDonald, Terri Courtney, Dan Martin and Matt Brown.  

 

ORDINANCE 2021-07 SECOND READING AN ORDINANCE AWARDING AN EXCLUSIVE 

FRANCHISE TO BEST WAY DISPOSAL FOR THE RIGHT AND PRIVILEGE OF 

COLLECTING GARBAGE FROM RESIDENTIAL DWELLINGS IN THE CITY OF WALTON, 

AND PROVIDING PENALTIES FOR VIOLATIONS OF THE EXCLUSIVE FRANCHISE. Council 

Member Bobby McDonald made a motion to approve the agenda. Council Member Matt Brown seconded 

the motion. The following council members voted “yes”: Bobby McDonald, Terri Courtney, Dan Martin 

and Matt Brown.  

Approval of Agenda 

Council member Terri Courtney motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:25 p.m. Council member Bobby 

McDonald seconded the motion. Upon roll call the following council members voted “yes”: Bobby 

McDonald, Terri Courtney, Dan Martin and Matt Brown. 

 

Mayor Comments 

Mayor Gabe Brown gave brief update on loud noise that has been occurring on south end of town. 

 

Attest:                                                                                     Approve: 

 

 

____________________________________                           __________________________________ 

Gevana Hicks, Administrative Assistant                                 Gabe Brown, Mayor 


